Commissioner Marshall asked regarding social media updates regarding the Val Del Road Improvements, Mrs.
Dukes responded that Mrs. Barwick will be updating social media with the most current information.

CITIZENS WISHING TO BE HEARD - There were no citizens wishing to be heard.

ADJOURNMENT
Commissioner Marshall made a motion to adjourn the regular session meeting. Chairman Slaughter adjourned
the meeting at 5:43 p.m.



